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I strongly oppose these new bills which are intended to do away with the Electoral
College. It will deprive the country of fair elections. With the popular vote, the most
populated cities will elect Presidents -- New York, L.A., D.C., etc. The heartland of the
country, many millions spread out over many states and counties, will be
outnumbered and ignored.

mailto:HRULES.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

